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February 20, 2008

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  EB-2007-0681 - Hydro One Networks” 2008 Distribution Rate Application -
Issues Day Request from the Board Panel

At the Issues Day proceeding held on February 15, 2007, Mr. Kaiser requested Hydro
One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) to file a written summary of the additional notices and
community communications efforts undertaken by Hydro One over and above the
publication of the official Board notice. Please find below a synopsis of Hydro One’s
activities to date in this regard.

As directed by the Board, Hydro One placed the Board’s notice in 105 daily and
community papers from January 23 to January 30, 2008.

In addition, given the potential impact of the harmonization proposal on acquired
customers, the Company elected to run a series of ads containing details of the
harmonization proposal in 70 local papers serving acquired communities. These ads
ran at about the same time as the OEB notice and were tailored to the individual
communities, containing specific rate impacts for residential and general service
customers in those communities.

In addition to the ads, phone calls were made to municipal officials to alert them to the
application and the implications of harmonization for their communities. The
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Company also prepared an MPP note and copies of all ads, including impacts, were
provided as requested through the Ministry of Energy.

Hydro One also provided e-mail notification of its rate application to approximately 88
of its large customers, 22 of which are located in the acquired communities. Similar
notification will be provided to Local Distribution Companies served by Hydro One
within the next two weeks.

Hydro One’s website contains all the filing detail as well as community specific impacts
of harmonization and will continue to be updated as events warrant.

A specific 1-800 number has been set up for calls specifically from customers with
questions about the rate application and the harmonization proposal. To date, this

number has received less than 50 calls.

I hope the above information provides the necessary details of the Company’s
additional communication initiatives.

Yours very truly,

C. All Intervenors



